
 
 

The following is the Legislature’s Joint Public Hearing schedule which provides an opportunity for New 

Yorkers to comment on the Governor’s SFY 2018-19 Executive Budget Proposal.  

 

To view the hearings live, visit www.nysenate.gov. I hope to see you in Albany for these important hearings. 

 

Sincerely,   

 
Senator Velmanette Montgomery  

25th Senate District  

http://www.nysenate.gov/

